
 

  

 

 

Sports Day Special Newsletter June 2016 
 

On Wednesday 22nd June children, parents, carers and teachers gathered together to celebrate the 
annual Hemingford Grey Sports Day.  Before the sporting action could begin the children and 
teachers showed everyone what they were made of, with an opening ceremony that rivalled 
London 2012!  

Throughout the morning, children’s skills were put through their paces in seven different events, 
including a very slippery obstacle course, some skilful skipping and a professional penalty shootout 
versus St Neots FC.  

Unfortunately the weather wasn’t on our side, but that didn’t dampen the competitive spirit. This 
was particularly evident throughout the hotly contested parent/carer egg and spoon races!  

The children were then eager to follow in their footsteps, competing in the final event of the day – 
60m sprints. It was a great morning enjoyed by all and we hope to see you again next year. 

 

 

Thank you! 

A huge thank you to Mr. 
Birkin for all of his hard 
work preparing the track & 
grounds for the day. 

 

 

Well done everyone! 
 
A special mention to all of 
the children for your hard 
work, participation and 
determination on the day. 
You all did yourself and 
Hemingford Grey School 
proud! 

 



 

Pembroke - 2016 Sports 
Day Champions! 

1st Pembroke – 1262 points 

2nd Wolfson – 1238 points 

3rd St Edmunds – 1189 points 

4th Downing -1156 points 

Well done to all! 

 

 

Athletics Success 

Well done to the Y6 Athletics Team on their 
recent success at the Hunts Sports Partnership 
Athletics Tournament.  

Our athletes competed in four events 
throughout the morning; howler throw, 600m 
run, standing long jump and 75m sprint.  

Over the course of the day in which 23 teams 
took part, our team achieved an amazing 3rd 
place, with a combined score of 1562 points. 
Well done to all who took part! 

If you would like to see more photos of the 
action please visit: 
http://www.huntsssp.org/level-2-quadkids-
athletics-event-14-june-2016/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St Neots FC 

It was great to welcome St 
Neots FC to Sports Day this 
year. The children and 
teachers are really looking 
forward to working with 
them next year! 

Results  

 

 
Tea, Coffees and Cake 

We are delighted to 
announce that a grand total 
of £194.36 was raised for the 
school through the selling of 
refreshments at Sports Day. 
Thank you very much for all 
of your delicious baked goods 
- they were a big hit! 

 


